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August 25, 1980

Trojan Nuclear Plant
Docket 50-344
License NPF-1

|

Mr. R. H. Engelken. Director
.

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza
1990 N. California Blvd.
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

' Dear Mr. Engelken:

Pursuant to discussions with members of your staff (Phil Johnson), we
| would like to update our previous response of July 2, 1980 to IE Bulle-

| tin 80-03 dealing with Containment penetration' welds. At the time.of
i our re ,ponse, we were crissing documentation for 14 Containment penetra-
| tion velds'(19 penetrations). Documentation has been found for the welds
! identified'in Table 1 of the attachment to our July 2, 1980 response as

Item 1 (Penetration P-1-1), Item 51 (Penetration P-57-1) and Item 74
(Penetration P-39-1). Unfortunately, we are still-unable to locate the

| documentation for the other 11 welds; however, we have substantive evi-
| dence that the examinations'were performed and will continue to research

our records in an attempt-to locate the missing documentation for these
penentrations and welds.

.

p This letter supersedes the letter submitted on August 14, 1980; please
|- disregard that letter. Should you have further questions, please do not
! hestitate to contact me.

Ij.
Sincerely,

e,

| C. Goodwin, Jr.
Assistant Vice President
Thermal Plant Operation and
Maintenance

CG/GAZ/4sa5A3

c: Mr. Lynn Frank, Director
State.of. Oregon

-Department of Energy

84 448joggy g i2" 71 _.m -


